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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

schools friends eyes houses 

classes churches wishes buses 
 
In English this week, we have written our stories about animals which thought they were a 
different type of animal. Over the week, we wrote the beginning of the story, the problem, 
the solution and finally the ending. We edited our writing to try and include a variety of 
narrative features that we have been working on. These have included prepositional 
phrases, similes, time words and using the past progressive tense. We are very proud of 
the children’s final work and they are too.  
 
In Maths, we have been learning how to recognise equal and unequal groups. We 
transferred this skill to not just looking at objects but amounts and totals as well.  
 

 
 
 
Last week, we explained the following as it is vital for our maths learning: 
 
One key aspect of Maths is fluency. It is important for children to have a range of number 
facts at their fingertips which they can use flexibly to help them solve problems and 
calculations. These range from addition and subtraction strategies (e.g. doubling, number 
bonds to 10/20/100, near doubles, number bonds within all numbers to 10 etc) to 
multiplication and division facts. Here are some useful websites to help develop fluency in 
maths when recalling facts such as number bonds to 10/20 and times tables: 
 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10 (choose Level 2 to begin) 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  
 

In addition to these tools, White Rose Maths Hub have a free app called "One 
Minute Maths" which is suitable for devices running Android and iOS. It is aimed 
to help children in Reception and Key Stage 1 develop their addition and 
subtraction fluency skills and to recognise key facts quickly. Many of the key 
facts practised on the app are key for children in Year 2 to have automatic recall 
of. Feel free to download the app from the App Store and use this as an 
additional tool at home to support your child's mathematical development.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button


 
Following on from parent’s evening conversations, we had some questions around how 
best to support your child with reading comprehension, once they are fluent.  
We have collated some question types that you may want to explore when reading with 
your child. 

 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend and many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 
 


